






From: Lisa Hill
To: haveyoursay
Subject: Fwd: 2nd Submission
Date: Friday, May 21, 2021 4:54:54 PM

Sorry I have to resend this blinking accidentally sent it before I was finished. 

I’d like to finish point two below. 

I support the sale of the Lawrence street land to build a road way for the land locked lands. I
would like the council to consider offering the land back to the original owners before they
sell to Kainga ora. This would be the right approach for any of the lands that council has that
they intend on selling. We need to do respectful and decent actions if we truly want to move
forward as a people. 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit. 

Nga mihi

Lisa Hill

Te Kuiti
3910

MSG sent via iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Lisa Hill 
Date: 21 May 2021 at 4:49:23 PM NZST
To: haveyoursay@waitomo.govt.nz
Subject: 2nd Submission

This is my second submission. 

1. I’d like to support other submissions that are in favor of having a Māori ward in
our district. I think it will be beneficial and for all and we need to walk together in
both worlds. 

2.  Also I’d like to say that I support the sale of land on Lawrence 

Lisa Hill

Te Kuiti
3910
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